
AMENDED
CITY OF BELOIT NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

PROCESS TO APPLY FOR VACANCY
ON BELOIT CITY COUNCIL

On June 1, 2014 a vacancy will exist on the Beloit City Council for the balance of
a term which expires April 21, 2015. If you meet the following qualifications, you
are eligible to apply to be appointed to fill that vacancy:

 Resident of the City of Beloit
 At least 18 years of age

Applications are available in the office of the City Clerk, 2nd floor of City Hall, 100
State Street, Beloit, WI.

Applications are due in the City Clerk’s office by 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 4,
2014. Applications must be fully completed and contain your original signature.

Applications will be reviewed at a Special City Council meeting on Thursday,
June 5, 2014 at 4:00 p.m. in the City Council Forum, located at 100 State Street,
Beloit WI 53511 and interviews for selected finalists will be held at a Special City
Council meeting on Monday, June 9, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Forum,
located at 100 State Street, Beloit WI 53511.

Any questions may be directed to the Beloit City Clerk’s Office at 364-6680.

Notice Published: 05-20-14 and amended 05-21-14 in the Beloit Daily News
Notice Posted: 05-20-14 at the Beloit City Hall
Notice Posted: 05-20-14 on the City of Beloit website www.beloitwi.gov

Jelene J. Ahrens, WCMC
City of Beloit Deputy City Clerk – May 20, 2014


